
CENTER ON THE SQUARE ART SHOW 
 

Frequently Asked Questions and Information Page 
 
1) Who is eligible to participate in the art show? 

Any member of one of the four Greenwich House Older Adult centers is eligible to 
participate in the art show. You must indicate what center you are affiliated with on the 
front of the application.  
 
 

2) What are the important deadlines? 

April 22 Art show applications are available  
June 7 Art show application deadline  

(No applications will be accepted after this date) 
June 24       Do not submit 
June 25       artwork before or 
                     after these dates 

Artwork submission to the Center on the Square from 
11:00 am until 3:00pm 
 

June 28  Opening day for the art show 
October 1  
October 2 

Art show has ended and artwork must be picked up on one 
of these two days from 11:00am to 3:00pm 
(there is no room for storage) 

 
3) How do we contact you? 

We will either call or email you, so please provide current and accurate information.  
      You must provide a complete working telephone number and/or a complete email address.  
 
4) Can I remove my artwork once it has been installed as a part of the show? 
 

We ask that you only participate in this show if you are willing to have your art work 
displayed for the entire duration of the show. Because our art show is very carefully curated 
and installed, we ask that none of the artwork be removed once it is in place. The removal 
of any artwork will create unsightly voids and disturb the balance of the show.   

 
 
5) Please note the below information as outlined in the Greenwich House Older Adult 

Network "Notice of Filming and Photography" policy: 

 When you enter a Greenwich House event or program, you are entering an area where 
photography, audio and video recording may occur, unless otherwise stated.  

 By entering the event premises, you consent to photography, audio recording, video 
recording and its/their release, publication or reproduction for Greenwich House use.  


